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Notice to Residents  
of Heart’s Delight-Islington 

 
 

Re:  Water Treatment Plant and Water Tower Update 

 
The Boil Order Advisory that was issued on August 7th, 2022, has remained in place. We have been 
fortunate that the town water has been mostly clean and clear, but we still urge residents to boil 
any water that you might ingest to a rigorous boil for at lease one minute. At this time Council 
cannot provide an estimated time that the water treatment plant will be fully operational. Council 
has been in contact with our engineer and he has provided a list of repairs that has to be completed 
at the water treatment plant. Due to the lengthy list of repairs and the cost involved, Council will be 
seeking Government assistance to help us with the cost.  

When the boil order is lifted you will receive notification in your mail and on our social media page. 
Council realizes that the prolonged boil water advisory is very frustrating to everyone, however, we 
are working diligently to try and rectify the problem. We apologize for any inconvenience the 
advisory has caused and we thank you for your continued patience. 

There is still a leak that cannot be found; Council is asking everyone to report water leaks to the 
Town Office.  

Our water tower completion date has been an ongoing problem due to supply chain issues because 
of COVID-19. The new completion date for the water tower project is anticipated for September 
2023.  

Mayor & Councillors 
September 27, 2022 


